
   D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE                     

SESSION: 2024 – 2025 

 

 

Date: 24.12.2024 

       Ref: DAV/Thane/2024-2025/Cir- 69 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings!!!  

 

                         “Celebrate endings - for they precede new beginnings.” 

 

This is to inform you that the students of Nursery to Std. XII will observe Holidays 

from Wednesday, 25 December 2024 to Wednesday, 1 January 2025.  

The school will reopen on Thursday, 2 January 2025. 

       

 Office Timings: 
 

The school office will be working from 26.12.2024 to 01.01.2025.  

Timings will be 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.  

The Office will remain closed on 25 December,2024. 

 

 

!!! Wishing you all a very Happy & Prosperous New year. 

May the New Year bless you with lots of happiness and good health.!!! 

                                               

          

                      Looking forward to your support and cooperation in all our endeavours. 

 

     

 

 

         Warm Regards 

                                            

Mrs. Simmi Juneja      

Principal     


